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Congratulations to the
recent graduates of the
Highway Construction
Careers Training
Program (HCCTP) at
Black Hawk College!

Pictured from left to right are Stacy Haynes of Rock Island, Audrey Seams of Hillsdale,
Andrew Matheis of Rock Island, Marcos Vasquez of East Moline, and Eugene Gertson of
Davenport. Pictured separately is grad Drew VanDyke of Moline.

Marcos Vasquez had perfect attendance for the 13-week class.

The 450-hour program aims to increase the number of
minorities, women and disadvantaged individuals working
on Illinois Department of Transportation highway
construction projects. There is no cost to participants who
are accepted into the program.

View photos from the program on Facebook.


https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?vanity=blackhawkcollege&set=a.716812383783732
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The next HCCTP begins Monday, Aug. 14 with orientation sessions June 27, June 28, July 10,
July 12, July 18 or July 21. For more information, visit the Highway Construction Careers
Training Program.
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